
RSPCA Cornwall branch was set up in 
1996 after four small RSPCA branches 
pooled together to become a new 
registered charity and rehoming centre. 
The branch is not funded by the RSPCA, 
instead, we rely on local donations to 
keep our doors open. We work closely 
with local inspectors by helping to 
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Regardless if an animal is old, sick or 
has behavioural needs, once they come 
through our doors, they get given every 
chance of a new life. We mostly see 
unwanted and stray animals at our centre 
but we also see an alarming number of 
animals who are part of neglect or cruelty 
cases. We rehome hundreds of animals 
every year, some are more difficult to 
rehome than others due to their history, 
but we never lose hope that there’s a 
home for every animal.

Animals are at the heart of everything we 
do, but we also focus on our community 
and how we can support people to 
hopefully avoid animals being mistreated 
and neglected in the first place. We have 
a dedicated Animal Welfare Officer for our 
branch who supports our community by 
offering advice, education and financial 
support to those who are struggling with 
their pets. We also have a small 
Education Team who are working with 
schools, colleges and even youth offenders 
to try and promote a kinder generation to 
all animals.

Our devoted team is vital to the 
rehabilitation and rehoming of the animals 
that come into our care. Our staff and 
volunteers come from all walks of life 
and treat our animals like their own. By 
loving and respecting them they create 
lasting bonds and give our animals the 
best possible chance of finding their 
forever family.

We are like every other rescue centre in 
Cornwall; we have vet bills, energy bills and 
the rising cost of living means that we are 
supporting our community more than ever, 
which all comes at a cost to our branch. 
We have lots of ways in which the public 
can support our branch, from businesses 
like The Little Cornish Pantry who have 
offered us Corporate Sponsorship, having 
a stall at one of our fundraising events or 

even a local school who may want to hold 
a bake sale for us, there is something for 
everyone when it comes to being able to 
support us. By visiting our website: 
www.rspcacornwall.org.uk, you’ll be able 
find more information on our branch but if 
you want to directly get involved, please 
email fundraising@rspcacornwall.org.uk.
or contact our centre on 01637 881455.
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rehome animals that are part of 
cruelty investigations, but inspectors are 
not tasked or paid for by the Cornwall 
Branch. A lot has changed in 26 years, 
and right now, we are more dedicated 
than ever to helping those who are most 
in need.

To keep up to date with our animals stories on social 
media, follow the links:

More than just  a rehoming centre

We Rescue We Rehabilitate We Rehome We Educate We Care


